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Cleanup operations close Highway 2A near Red Deer

Red Deer... Motorists are advised that Highway 2A south of Red Deer will be closed for one
day to complete cleanup operations related to a June 8 train derailment.

The closure begins at 6 a.m. on June 18 and affects the highway between Mackenzie Road
and Lantern Street south of Red Deer. The highway is expected to reopen by 6 p.m. the same
day.

Motorists are asked to use alternate routes during the closure.
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Media inquiries may be directed to:
Russ Watts

Operations Manager

Alberta Transportation

403-340-4964

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000.

Media inquiries related to the railway may be directed to:

Breanne Feigel

Public Relations Manager
CP Rail

403-589-6949
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